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TO: Honorable Mayor and Board of Trustees   
FROM: Michelle M. Oeser, Town Clerk 
DATE:  April 23, 2024 
SUBJECT: Dads of Elbert County Special Event Liquor License Application 
    

 
SUMMARY 
On March 19, 2024, the Dads of Elbert County applied for a Special Event Liquor License for the 
4th Annual Meat In Event. Posting has been provided at 366 Grant Street.  
Justin Hundley will be the event manager for the Meat In Event. Both Mr. Hundley and Mr. 
Decker will be present at the Board meeting to answer any questions the Board has. 
The map that is included depicts where the licensed area is located and the general mapping 
for the event.  
 
The Elizabeth Police Department does not have any issues that would affect the approval of this 
license application. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends approval of the Dads of Elbert County Special Event License. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Special Event Application 
 

 

 

 


